
AUDITIONS FOR CINDERELLA



     Of course, all Village Players members have a life outside of 
theater. It seems that lately many VPers are celebrating some 
great milestones. A few are listed below… and if you know of any 
others that you’d like to share, let us know and we’ll be happy to 
spread the word in The Prompter!
   have recently become 
foster parents. As Christine says, “securely settled into empty nest 
life, menopause making itself at home, and staring Christmas in 
the Bahamas dead in the face…. We realized we weren’t ready to 
be THOSE people yet!” They are caring for brothers, ages 8 
months and 2 years “who just needed love and consistency. We 
are extremely blessed with our new family additions . . . Tired, but 
blessed.”
   has retired from UNH after more than 20 
years. He is thrilled to be spending more time on the lakes in his 
shell and on the road with his bike. He also hopes to do more 
traveling with Louise. But most of all he is delighted not to have to 
drive the 50 miles to Durham every day.
    is engaged! Her fiancé is Kreg Penney from 
Indianapolis. The wedding will be October 23rd. Congratulations to 
Lisa and Kreg, who we trust knows what a lucky man he is!
     has been tying her laces and 
hitting the road a lot in the last year. She has completed 2 full 
marathons since last October and is set to face another this 
September. So far qualifying for the Boston Marathon has eluded 
her but it remains in her sights. Additionally, she is happy to have 
dragged , previously a non-runner, into this 
running habit. Megan and Phoebe have run 3 other races together 
in the last year. 
   Last month,  hosted a birthday party to celebrate 

 60th. The "old movies" theme featured movie stills with 
Corky's face superimposed on the bodies of the likes of Harpo 
Marx, Humphrey Bogart and Fred Astaire and a cake shaped like 
a realistic black (!) vintage movie camera.



5th Annual Theater Restoration Fundraiser
come on out and have some laughs

Our Own Christian Boudman is General Wolfe
By Carol Bense

     Christian Boudman volunteered to play the role of General 
James Wolfe for Wolfeboro’s 250th birthday celebration. 
General Wolfe had been victorious at the Battle of Quebec, in 
the same year that our town was granted a charter and 
therefore the town was named to honor him. 
     Here is Christian marching in the 4th of July parade in all 
his Wolfian finery.



Nominating Committee Needed

The 2011 season is approaching and we need to elect new officers and 
board members for another year.  The current board is asking for two 
volunteers to be on the nominating committee and also suggest you 
contact Diane Sullivan if you are interested in being on the ballot for 

elections at our November meeting. 
The board will need to fill the president, vice-president, secretary, 
treasurer, and three board member positions.  Contact Diane at 

disully@worldpath.net or call her at 539-4425.


